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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

W. L. STEWART 

VICE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 

December 1, 1982 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 

Division of Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Serial No. 663 
NO/JHL:acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
50-338 
50-339 

License Nos. DPR-32 
DPR-37 
NPF-4 
NPF-7 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 82-16 

In response to Generic Letter 82-16, Vepco has reviewed the status of each 
NUREG-0737 item identified in the enclosure to the subject generic letter. It 
has been determined that neither Surry Units 1 and 2 nor North Anna Units 1 
and 2 have any additional Technical Specifications to be submitted. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesistate to call. 

cc: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 
Division of Licensing 

Very truly yours, 

JL~s~ 
W. L. Stewart 




